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Last month, the residents of Bay Haven embarked on a 
charming trip to Barrie Hills Farm, where they enjoyed 
a day of strawberry picking under the bright October 
sun. The fields were filled with laughter and joy as 
residents and staff bonded over the delicious task of 
selecting the ripest, juiciest strawberries. With the sun 
beaming down, everyone reveled in the pleasant 
weather, making the experience even more 
memorable.
The trip not only allowed our community members to 
indulge in the simple pleasures of picking fresh 
strawberries but also provided a perfect opportunity to 
strengthen the bonds within our community. As we 
relished the sweet fruits of our labour, conversations 
flowed, friendships deepened, and smiles were shared 
all around.
We're immensely grateful for such beautiful moments 
that bring us together and create lasting memories. 
Stay tuned for more exciting events in the coming 
months.
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Join us for a Remembrance 
Day Ceremony

 Saturday November 11th at 
10:30am
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